
 
 
 

 

Participant Updates 
We always like to hear from the people who participated in the Lung Cancer Study. News about remission is 

rewarding to us on a personal level, and we sincerely hope that your family stays healthy and cancer-free. 

However, for the continued success of our research, it is important that you keep in touch with us and let us 

know about any newly diagnosed cases of lung, throat or other types of cancers that are found in your family. 

Working with families in obtaining the most accurate information is a vital part of cancer research. The 

purpose of this form is for updates or changes in the health status of your family that you think we should 

know about.  

 

To communicate with us: 

 Please fill out and send in this form to let us know of any updates.  

         

 

Dear Lung Cancer Study Team,  
 

Here is some news about our family: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Sincerely,  

Print Full Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Your Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Phone Number(s): _________________________________________________________________ 

Name of person this newsletter was sent to: ________________________________________________ 

               
 
  Please check the box if you would like to be on our list to receive regular correspondence from us  

  (e.g. newsletters). 

 

 

  

 Please mail to:                      To call or email: 

 Diptasri Mandal, PhD                Toll-free: 1-888-720-7757 

 LSU Health Sciences Center LungCaStudy@lsuhsc.edu 

 Department of Genetics         

 533 Bolivar Street, CSRB 6-16      

 New Orleans, LA  70112       

                                                         


